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Happy 
Birthday 
Norah! 
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Last Day of School 
before CHRISTMAS 

HOLIDAYS! 
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January 1   
Remember to sign 

into  
ONLINE LEARNING  

on January 4th! 
 

 



December News 

 
    
 
 
 
 

Home Reading will hopefully 
begin after the Christmas 
break! (I am still trying to 

figure out how to send books 
to and from school safely.) 

Please watch for more 
information to  

come! 
 

In Math, we are starting to learn about 
Addition and Subtraction.  Your child can 

easily practice these skills by adding plates 
at the dinner table, subtracting eggs out of 

a dozen when baking, etc. 

Winter is coming!  Please 
make sure that your child’s 

name is written in all of their 
winter belongings and that 
they can get their winter 
gear on independently and 

quickly!   

Watch for the next set of flashcards coming home soon.  Add 
them to previous packs and keep practicing all words at home.  
Your child can make sentences with those flashcards and print 

them for extra practice. 
 

We use crayons and glue sticks 
daily in our classroom and some of 

our supplies are running low.  
Please ask your child how big their 
pencil crayons are and maybe let 
Santa know that crayons and glue 
might be great stocking stuffers. 

 

The last day of school 
before Christmas is Friday, 

December 18th.  
Remember that we will 

start the New Year 
ONLINE!  Please watch for 
Reminds and emails with 

more information! 
 


